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Stephanie Hicks

From: Kimberly Landry <klscoupsbar@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 5:14 PM
To: Stephanie Hicks
Subject: Encroachment permit

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Stephanie,

This is Kimberly from Scoups Ice Cream and Soup Bar.  I had a couple of suggestions that I wanted to 
add, regarding the Encroachment Permit information. 

1. I would like to suggest that businesses that place holiday decorations outdoors have a time frame to put the
decorations up and then again to bring the decorations down, after the given holiday. I suggest that decorations 
go up no more than a month prior to the holiday and down two weeks following a holiday. 

2. I ask that during the summer months, (or when the plaza has the water feature working) that the city place
Porta Potties/with HAND WASHING AVAILABILITY (thank you) at the plaza. Having the porta potties will 
help promote a healthier atmosphere. When you have young kids who will wait until the last-minute to use a 
rest room, while playing outside in water; the last thing a business needs is for them to come running into a 
business with wet feet dodging tables and chairs to get to the toilet. No doubt someone will slip and fall.   Not to 
mention what happens if they our outside and can't make it to the restroom.  As for another concern, Scoups,has 
only one bathroom.  That being said we cannot afford to have it be over used and possibly causing us to lock 
our doors, loosing business. 

I believe that the community will enjoy the outdoors more, and spend more time wandering around town if they 
had use of outdoor facilities.  

Thank you Stephanie for presenting my concerns. 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly  
Scoups LLC 
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